
Uniforms
We started the year doing a fantastic job
with the uniform.  However, we have had
some problems.  Polo shirts may be gray,

navy, white, or light blue.  Shorts and
skorts must be khaki or navy.  They may

wear sweaters or plain hoodies in the
same colors as the shirts.  Fridays are the

ONLY spirit wear days.

MAP testing
We have begun MAP testing this week in
grades K-8.  Children in grades K-1 take

math and reading tests.  Children in grades
2-8 take math, reading, and language arts

tests.  We take these tests 3 times a year to
help monitor the students’ progress, find
any gaps in their learning, and determine

if there are any areas in which the
students excel.  These tests are required
by the Diocese of Covington and can not
be opted out of. The reports from these
tests go home with each report card.  If

you have any questions please email me at
crice@popcov.com

Upcoming Dates
Sept 4th-27th - MAP Testing

Sept 13th- Family Night!
Oct 7th- No School

School Mass is every Wednesday @ 8:45

Fall Fest
Parents Association needs your help!  In
today’s folder you will find the flyer for

the event.  Please scan the QR code to tell
us if your family will be attending and if
you can help in any way.  There will be a
photo booth, food, games, and activities.
It’s going to be a GREAT time! We can’t
wait to see you next Friday, September
13th from 5:30-7:30 in the school gym.

Bikes
Is your child in need of a bike?  We have
partnered with St. John’s Church and a

men’s group to bring bikes to our students
in need.  If you are interested please email

me or call the office.  Reminders
*Every child should have a  water bottles

at school
*Sign-up for Basketball are due back

ASAP.
*Invoices are in the red folder.  Payments
returned in the red folder or the lock box

on the porch.

Family Connection
Prince of Peace School

Week of :

September 3rd-6th

Love God    Love People    Make Disciples   Change the World

This Family Newsletter is published weekly and sent home with the youngest student each Thursday.
Please post your copy at home or work as a reminder of school events and activities.


